FORUM OF BSNL UNIONS / ASSOCIATIONS

Dada Ghosh Bhawan, 2151/1, New Patel Nagar,
Opp. Shadipur Bus Depot., New Delhi — 110 008.

Forum/103/21 08.03.2016

To

Shri Anupam Shrivastava,
CMD BSNL,

Bharat Sanchar Bhawan,
Janpath, New Delhi — 110 001
Sir,

Sub: - ICR agreement with Reliance Jio — regq.

Kindly recollect the discussions that the Forum has already had with you on the subject.

A meeting of the Forum was held on 04.03.2016. In the meeting, apprehensions were expressed
with regards to the benefits that would come to BSNL, through the proposed ICR agreement with
the Reliance Jio. After indepth discussion, it is resolved in the meeting to convey to the
Management that, BSNL should proceed to have an ICR agreement with the Reliance Jio, only if it is
beneficial to BSNL.

You have already assured that the Forum would be taken into confidence, before ICR agreement is
signed with the Reliance Jio. In view of this, we request that the Forum may kindly be informed of
the status of this issue.

Thanking you,

Yours sincerely,

e

[P. Abhimanyu]

Convenor,

Forum of BSNL Unions and Associations.
Mobile No: 9868231113



